
Friday 5th June 

Dear Class 4, 

I hope you are all well and have had a good week. How quickly it has passed! 

 

It has been a lovely week here in school. At the start of the week, Bubble 1 was 

lucky to have super weather. It has been somewhat chillier and wetter for 

Bubble 2 but we’ve still managed to get outdoors and have made the most of our 

time here in school. I have thoroughly enjoyed having the two bubbles back in 

school and I am really proud of how well they have settled back in to school. 

Everyone has been mature and responsible and there have been lots of smiles. 

 

In my last notes regarding summer home learning on 1st June, I recommended 

use of online platforms such as Oak National Academy for home learning and 

continue to strongly recommend this as they provide structured teaching and 

learning. I also added some supplementary ideas/ links to additional resources 

but it would appear that Twinkl has now stopped allowing free access to people 

learning from home as some of you have been unable to open the attachments.  

My apologies for this. However, if you would still like to have access to these 

supplementary resources, please email the school office and I can arrange for a 

hard copy to be made available to you.  

 

We have put up a ‘Home Learning’ display in the classroom of pictures of work 

and activities that you have been doing at home. Please do continue to email the 

school office with pictures of things you are proud of and we shall update our 

display regularly. 

Thank you for your continued support. I hope to see more of you in the very 

near future. 

 

Very best wishes and take care, 

 

Mrs Henden 


